
 
Ruse Park 
waterway health project
Together with City of Canterbury Bankstown, Sydney Water is 
working to improve waterway health in your community. Drop by 
Memorial Park (opposite Ruse Park) this Saturday with the whole 
family and have your say on this project. There’ll be plenty of 
friendly Sydney Water and Council staff on hand to listen to you 
feedback and answer any questions, and there will be a sausage 
sizzle and lawn games to keep the family entertained!

When:	 Saturday 24 March, 1:30pm to 4:30pm

Where:	� Memorial Park (opposite Ruse Park), near the 
playground on Macauley Avenue, Bankstown

If you can’t make it on the day, we still want to hear  
your thoughts.

Visit us at sydneywatertalk.com.au before 30 March 2018 to 
provide your feedback.

To know more call 1300 464 775 or  
email waterways@sydneywater.com.au
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